Hello everybody! Again and again this is Carlos from seventh floor. I am thinking that it will be kind to say that it’s been a long time since the last occasion that I wrote the floor publication for the previous edition of You See News, but that is not true, so sorry for that but, anyway, the million dollar question: what has happened so far? You want to know what? We’ve got pumpkins! Yeah, everybody is anxious for Halloween and I must recall the great job done at our lounge, now everybody can enjoy game shows and Family Guy on a Halloween environment! We have small phantoms all over the place, an environment friendly coffin (Rius Made ®) and the Hang Man with some creepy legend in his pocket and please don’t dare to read it! You can die that same night!!

Two birthdays this month and a lot of parties, exams, homework and a bunch of other things to do (I am wondering if I wrote them by their level of importance…) and now that school stuff is going at full speed (no more “free” BBQs and welcome parties) still Spirit Cup is on! So, Go UC! Go UC! Quoting some of the well spoken cheers at the Max Bell Arena (the rude ones are still remembered but they don’t fit in here I guess). Midterms are over for some of you, for some others not, so keep it up everybody and avoid any mark beginning with something below 7 (i.e. 7x) and if you do, just don’t feel bad and enjoy (if possible!!).
As usual (so far this is my second report so I am allowed to say as usual) I would like to leave some thought in the air, who of you likes Al Gore? Seems like an important guy nowadays and a Nobel Prize award winner, does he deserves it? I encourage you to read the article on The Manitoban about this issue and also read the other side of the coin, the ones that actually congratulate him so you can make your mind. This is it for this occasion, see you next time!
Carlos.

PS. Is there anyone going for trick or treat? Will anybody have candy to give away? Let me know!
